
Path
diversion!

Speyside Way users are advised to use the diversion 
detailed in the map below. This will add approx. 2 miles 

to your journey. 
At weekends, the Speyside Way through Tom an Uird 

will be open.

Speyside Way

For more information,
visit www.cairngorms.co.uk
or email: outdoor@cairngorms.co.uk

The Speyside Way through Tom an Uird Wood 
is temporarily closed from 3 Jun until early Sept 

2024 for essential forestry works. 
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